
Size and Weight Standards for Project Documents 
OSHPD requires a size and weight limit for plans/drawings that are submitted to 
OSHPD for project review.  Many large hospital construction projects are 
submitted on oversized plans and in heavy bundles which pose problems for our 
staff and require special handling.  Consequently, this results in delays to project 
intake and project review.  In an effort to avoid delays associated with oversized 
and overweight sets of plans, the Office requires that project drawing size should 
not exceed 36” X 48” and bundles of drawings should not exceed 40 pounds 
each. 
 
OSHPD requires design professionals to follow these standards and appreciates 
any effort made to assist in this matter.  Any questions regarding project 
document size and weight may be directed to the Office’s Regional Supervisors 
or Regional Compliance Officers. 
 
[Building Standards Administrative Code (Part 1, Title 24, C.C.R.); Article 3] 


